
A LA CARTE ITEMS

Schneider drinks  $1.75

Juice $2.25

Gatorade® $2.50

Nesquick® $4.00

Milk $2.25

Soup $3.50

Chips $1.75

Water $1.50

Sparkling Ice $2.25

Propel® $2.00

Rice Krispy® Treat $1.75

Donut $1.75

Oreos® $1.75

Pop Tarts® $1.75

Whole Fruit $1.75

Protein Pack $6.00

MONDAY TUESDAY
4-22-EARTH DAY!

WEDNESDAY
4-23

THURSDAY
4-24

FRIDAY
4-25

Daily Breakfast: Breakfast sandwiches, Eggs to Order, Donuts, Pastries, Potatoes, Belgian waffles, Fruit, Yogurt, and Cereal

MARKET STREET DELI
Made-to-order sandwich
EARTHLY EATS
Build your own Chicken 
Tacos-Doritos, Chicken, 
Lettuce, Black Bean 
Hummus, Cheese, 
Guacamole, Salsa and 
Sour Cream
*Free Wildflower Start 
up with each purchase
VILLA TOSCANA
Cheese Pizza, Pepperoni 
Pizza and Chicken, Bacon 
and Ranch Pizza
J. CLARK’S GRILLE
BYO- Cheese Burger, 
Chicken Sandwich, 
Cheese Steak Hoagie, 
Meatball Hoagie and 
Fries
JUST DESSERTS
Jumbo chocolate chip 
cookie, milkshake to 
order, dirt cup, and ice 
cream novelties
DUJOUR
Beef Noodle Soup

MARKET STREET DELI
Made-to-order sandwich
SIGNATURE ENTREE
Breaded Pork Chop, 
Boursin Whipped Potatoes, 
Sweet and Sour Cabbage 
and Biscuit
VILLA TOSCANA
Cheese Pizza, Pepperoni 
Pizza and Caprese Pizza
J. CLARK’S GRILLE
BYO- Cheese Burger, 
Chicken Sandwich, Cheese 
Steak Hoagie, Meatball 
Hoagie and Fries
JUST DESSERTS
Jumbo chocolate chip 
cookie, milkshake to 
order, dirt cup, and ice 
cream novelties
DUJOUR
Buffalo Chicken Chowder

MARKET STREET DELI
Made-to-order sandwich
SIGNATURE ENTREE
Chicken Parmesan, Noodles 
with Choice of Sauce and 
Green Beans
VILLA TOSCANA
Cheese Pizza, Pepperoni 
Pizza and Meat Lover's 
Calzone
J. CLARK’S GRILLE
BYO- Cheese Burger, 
Chicken Sandwich, Cheese 
Steak Hoagie, Meatball 
Hoagie and Fries
JUST DESSERTS
Jumbo chocolate chip 
cookie, milkshake to 
order, dirt cup, and ice 
cream novelties
DUJOUR
Chili Con Carne

MARKET STREET DELI
Made-to-order sandwich
LIVE WELL FUEL
Farmer's Pot Roast, Redskin 
Potatoes, Buttered Corn 
and Split Roll
VILLA TOSCANA
Cheese Pizza, Pepperoni 
Pizza and Ham and Bacon 
Pizza
J. CLARK’S GRILLE
BYO- Cheese Burger, 
Chicken Sandwich, Cheese 
Steak Hoagie, Meatball 
Hoagie and Fries
JUST DESSERTS
Jumbo chocolate chip 
cookie, milkshake to 
order, dirt cup, and ice 
cream novelties
DUJOUR
Stracciatella
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